
 

 

24th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

EAL (English as an Additional Language) Parent Meeting 
 

I would like to invite you to attend a meeting to get your ideas on how we can improve our 

communication with parents that speak English as an additional language. This will take place 

on Monday 11th December at 9:00am. 

 

If you would like to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the school 

office so that we can get an idea of numbers. 

 

If you are unable to attend but would like to share your ideas on this subject, please email 

e.linton@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  

 
Kind regards, 
 
Ellie Linton 
Communications & Marketing Manager 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

EAL (English as an Additional Language) Parent Meeting 
 

Child’s Name:____________________________________________ Class:________________ 
 
 
I would like to attend the EAL Parent Meeting on Monday 11th December [  ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer):_____________________________________ Date:_________________ 
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To receive this letter in other languages, please call the telephone number below. 
 
Tel: 0161 8814266 
Email: admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk 
 

 


